
 

 
July 30, 2008 
 
 
 
Pat Shalz 
1004 N. 10th Street 
Boise, ID  83702 
 
RE: DRH08-00229 / 1004 N. 10th Street  
 
Dear Mr. Shalz, 
 
This letter is to inform you of the action taken by the Historic Preservation Commission on 
your request to demolish the garage and construct a new two-story, two-car garage with the 
second floor as a studio. 
  
At their hearing of July 28, 2008, the Commission voted to defer your request to the August 
11, 2008 hearing.  This meeting will begin at 12:00 noon in the Council Chambers on the 3rd 
floor of City Hall.   

 
You or a designated representative will need to attend the hearing on August 11, 2008. 

 
Please contact me at 384-3830 if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Sarah M. Schafer 
Manager, Design Review and Historic Preservation 
BOISE CITY PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
 
SMS/nh 
 
cc:   Mike Carroll / 986 W. Great Basin / Meridian, ID  83646 

Kevin McGowan / President, NENA / 1207 W. Fort Street / Boise, ID  83702 
     


